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The Hungarian team of SU HSMT and NDGH- in Brussels 

 

Over 30 European stakeholders actively participated in our collaborative efforts to develop the 

final recommendations for data altruism practices in the implementation of construction of 

national and European health data spaces, encompassing the concept of broad consent. 

The workshop hosted by the Hungarian Permanent Representation was organised by the 

Hungarian team, Semmelweis University Health Services Management Training Centre and 

the National Directorate General for Hospitals (OKFŐ), with support from the European 

Commission, and partners from Belgium, Finland, France, and the UK. The objective of the 

workshop was to engage stakeholders and gather their valuable insights on three key topic 

areas related to health data altruism practices. These areas were: 

- Health data altruism organisations and business models,  

- Citizens' involvement in health data altruism practices,  

- GDPR-compliant health data altruism practices and consent as a legal basis.  

 

https://okfo.gov.hu/egeszsegugyi-fejlesztesek/Nemzetkozi_projektek_es_programok/Folyamatban_levo_nemzetkozi_projektek/tehdas---az-europai-egeszsegugyi-adatterre-vonatkozo-egyuttes-fellepes
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The workshop followed an interactive format to encourage active participation and 
collaboration among stakeholders. Each topic area was addressed through a series of 
statements that stakeholders were invited to vote on. The aim was to refine the final 
recommendations for the TEHDAS Report on data altruism, based on the collective expertise 
and perspectives of the participants. The results of the polls, along with the nuances and 
supporting evidence discussed during the guided discussions, were instrumental in shaping 
the final recommendations. The collaborative nature of the workshop ensured that the 
recommendations reflect the diverse perspectives and expertise of the participating 
stakeholders. 

In conclusion, the stakeholder meeting -held on 27 April 2023 in Brussels- was a significant 

step towards shaping recommendations for data altruism practices in national and European 

health data spaces. The workshop successfully facilitated engagement, collaboration, and the 

exchange of valuable insights among stakeholders. We extend our sincere appreciation to all 

stakeholders and participants for their active involvement in this important discussion. 
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